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TWENTYSEVENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
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If you have any items for inclusion, or, if you would like to receive the weekly bulletin by email,  
please let Mary Cuffe or Carole Craine know at marycuffe8@gmail.com or cfmuk2002@yahoo.co.uk 

Holy Family Presbytery    
Lytham Road 
Warton PR4 1AD 
01772 632254  
email: holyfamily@live.co.uk 
 
Retired Priest in Residence at 
Westby: Mgr Aidan Turner  
01772 684599  

 
Mass,Times,at,St.Anne's,,Westby 
 
Sunday   8/10/17  8.45am  Bronwen Bailey 

  Sunday 15/10/17  8.45am  George Sergeant 
 
Mass at St Anne’s Westby 
Tuesday      10th October  
Wednesday 11th October 

 
Mass times at Holy Family Freckleton 
Sat evening       6.30 pm (Vigil) 
Sunday      10.45 am  

 
Weekday Masses at Holy Family:  
Times can vary, please check on         
www.holyfamily@live.co.uk or ring 01772 632254   
  

  Sacrament of Reconciliation 
  Holy Family Church  

Friday       6.30 - 6.55 pm 
 

Father Kevin died peacefully in the early hours of Sunday 
morning. Eternal rest grant to him, O Lord, and let perpetual 
light shine upon him. May he rest in peace. 
 
Father Kevin’s Requiem Mass will be celebrated by Bishop 
Michael at St. Joseph’s Catholic Church, 16 Woodlands 
Road, Ansdell, FY8 4EP at 11.30am on the 18th October.  
 
If you wish to send condolences, Father Kevin’s sister is 
Anne Jeavons and her husband is Tony. His father is Tom 
Lowry. If you send them to St Anne’s or to Holy Family they 
will be passed on swiftly. We pray for the family in their 
bereavement and we ask the Holy Spirits for guidance upon 
Bishop Michael as he discerns the future of the parish. 
 
Parish Magazine Tribute. We are putting a piece together 
for Father Kevin into the Parish Magazine and we would love 
any tributes and photographs you may have of him. If you 
can email them or get them to Carole Crane (email at the 
bottom of this bulletin) by tomorrow (9th October) we can put 
a fitting tribute to a wonderful man. Sorry for the quick 
turnaround but the deadline for the magazine is the 10th 
October. 
 
World Mission Sunday – 22nd October 2017  
At the Pope’s request, World Mission Sunday is celebrated in 
every Catholic Church around the world. This year focuses 
on the Church in South Sudan, the World’s youngest nation. 

Little Church today 
  

1st October 
                       
                       Collection                   £148.50 
                       Standing orders          £130.00 
                       Bishop Fund               £  41.00 
                       Total                           £189.50 
  
                     

Anniversaries occurring at this time: Betty Sylvia 
Allen, Jane Butterfield, Tom Dagger, Elizabeth Hornby, 
Maxwell Joule, Michael Broughton. 
 
Please pray for the sick of our parish: Alan Pugh,   
Betty Robertson, Des Connolly, Tony Flanigan,  
 

   Looking Ahead – The Open Parish Meeting has been 
postponed,till,further,notice., 
 

 Medaille Trust – Many thanks for all the donations to the 
recently established Trust house in Liverpool 
Archdiocese. Bedding, toiletries, vouchers and cash. 
Let’s.hope,we,can,continue,to,support,this,wonderful 
charity. 
 
Right to Life: Friday 13 October at 7. pm Our Lady 
and St Edwards Preston. Lord David Alton will speak on 
the Right to Life, and the work amongst MPs and peers 
to get respect for human life at every vulnerable stage. 
Lord Alton will speak on securing a better political 
situation on life issues such as abortion, assisted suicide 
and embryo research. Please come along and help to 
defend against further liberalisation of laws on life issues.  
 
The Knights of St Columba are organising a concert by 
the Houghton Weavers on Friday 20th October at 7.30pm. 
Our Lady’s Star of the Sea Social Centre. St Albans Rd, 
St Anne’s. Tickets now available from John on 01253 
280663 and Bruce 01253 720183. Price £12. 

Parish Sunday lunch. Today is the Parish Lunch at 
Singleton Lodge. We will be eating at 2pm. 
 
New Rotas are out now.  Please pick up yours from the 
back of church. 

Cafod – Special Collection. There are envelopes for 
Cafod at the back of church.  

    
Date of Renewal at St Clare’s Preston on Saturday, 14th 
October.Details,on,the,notice,board. 

  
 


